
Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib 

05/13/2002 06:16 PM
To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, May 13, 2002, Number 1276

NEWS ABOUT THE MUSIC LIBRARY :

(Background)  Stony Brook was invited to contribute a page to the national Website of The Science 
Coalition.  Among the recent accomplishments at Stony Brook listed on the Web site is the announcement 
that the Emerson Quartet, one of the world's foremost chamber ensembles, will join the Stony Brook 
faculty as Quartet-in-Residence.  The quartet mentioned Stony Brook's fine Music Library as one of the 
reasons for coming to Stony Brook. 

(Cited by the Emerson Quartet, who appeared at the Staller Center in January )
"Stony Brook has long had a reputation for excellence," said David Finckel, the Quartet's cellist.  "The 
distinguished faculty at this institution sets an impressive educational standard, and we are honored to be 
given the opportunity to contribute.  We look forward to working with our Stony Brook colleagues to 
uphold this tradition and break new ground."  The Quartet also cited Stony Brook's educational facilities, 
the quality of its concert halls and music library, and the quality of its faculty and students in electing to 
come to Stony Brook. 

The arrangement was announced at a sold-out concert at the campus' Staller Center for the Arts in 
January.

*** STUDENT STAFF SUPERVISORS  ***

Please inform your students they need to either register for a minimum of 6 credits for the summer 
semester or pre-register for a minimum of 6 credits for the fall semester ASAP to be able to clear for 
summer employment.
Please let me know via e-mail so I can begin clearing the students for the summer

Thanks 
Pam




